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NPAC Sponsors Corvette Raffle to Make Promising Futures a Reality

Long before Hermel “Junior” Remache founded Nanuet Prestige Auto Collision (NPAC), a thriving auto-body
business on the verge of expansion, he had a mind for business and a heart for giving back.

Growing up in Washington Heights, Junior learned the value of hard work and discipline from his parents who
immigrated to the United States from Ecuador. The couple worked hard to ensure that he and his five siblings would
have every opportunity to thrive and be successful. There were times they struggled, but they always had each
other. Junior's family foundation helped create a promising future for him - and he is excited to help Abbott House do
the same for individuals in our care.
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Click here to read more about Junior, and why we knew he was the right person to help us host our special Classic
Corvette Raffle.

If you have ever dreamed of owning your very own corvette, visit our raffle page to learn more. Hurry, while
tickets are still available!


https://www.instagram.com/abbotthouseny/
https://www.abbotthouse.net/file_download/inline/10f1c451-054a-494f-ad69-d9c3c7192d6d
https://www.abbotthouse.net/how-you-help/corvette-raffle.html

Staff Recognized with Excellence in Practice Awards

Twice a year the Administration for Children's Services (ACS) honors staff at provider agencies like Abbott House
who have demonstrated outstanding work in their field.

Today, we want to recognize the hardworking staff members in our Foster Care and Group Home Programs
who received Excellence in Practice Awards this cycle:

Group Homes:
Frank Flowers, Child Care Worker
Daryl Fowler, Child Care Worker

Foster Care:

Vernette Boncamper, Education Specialist
Peaches Oliver, Socio-therapist
Yolanda Hernandez, Socio-therapist
Dwight Mariano, Case Planner
Melissa Fontana, Case Planner

You are champions for children in care, and you bring pride to Abbott House!
Congratulations!

Volunteers Bring Easter Joy to Children

Thank you to everyone who made our Easter Basket drive a great success!

We are grateful to report that close to 350 baskets filled with Easter treats and trinkets were wrapped with
love and received with smiles!




A special thank you to The Church of St. Paul the Apostle in NYC. They have been the main sponsor of this effort
for many years. This year, generous parishioners collected supplies and wrapped over 200 baskets!

We also want to thank Fordham University's Office of Campus Ministry, The Westchester Workers Circle
School, Lori Cohen, Rick Hope, and llana Olivo for their help in making this drive a success.

Cheers to youl!
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